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Board of Education of Baltimore County to hold hybrid 
meeting on Tuesday, July 13, 2021 

  
TOWSON, MD – The Board of Education will hold a hybrid meeting on Tuesday, July 13, 2020.  The public 

will be able to view and listen to the meeting; however, the building and the Board’s meeting room 

remain closed for in-person public attendance.  Members of the public who wish to attend the meeting 

may do so virtually.   

  

The Board of Education of Baltimore County will conduct the public comment portion of the meeting by 

allowing members of the public to call in by phone.  The Board accepts written testimony and comments 

about matters of concern to members of the public.  Additional information regarding participation by 

the public may be found on the Board of Education’s website. 

  

The Board of Education’s Building and Contracts Committee is scheduled to meet at 3:00 p.m.  The 

Board’s regular open session will begin at approximately 5:00 p.m.  The Board will then meet in closed 

session as permitted by law. The open session will reconvene at 6:30 p.m.  The public is welcome to 

view and to listen to all open sessions. 

  

The school system is committed to accessible communication with its stakeholders. Accordingly, the 

scheduled Board of Education meeting will be broadcast through a Microsoft Teams Live event and on 

BCPS-TV (Comcast Xfinity channel 73, Verizon FiOS channel 34). 

 

 # # # 
 
Baltimore County Public Schools, the nation’s 25th largest school system, is focused on raising the bar and closing 
gaps to prepare our students for the future. Thanks to innovative and talented leaders, teachers, staff, and 
students, BCPS celebrates many honors. 

https://www.bcps.org/system/news
https://schools.bcps.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=2828&pageId=66789842#_blank
http://www.bcps.org/
https://teambcps.exposure.co/categories/honors
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